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Dr. Hobart A. Lambert, 
The Rockefeller Foundation, 
49 West 4~th Street. 
Ne\i1 York City • 

. 
Dear D.!".. Lamoort f 

25th July 1934. 

Your \\':eloome letter ot the 19th was very re­
assuring and I hope you will understand how deeply wo 
apIt' ecia.te the generous attitude of" the Foundation,Clnd 
your very sympatheti0 treatment of the whole misu.nder­
standing. 

I delayed amwer1ng your letter to J,ll,B.ke sure 
that ,Mr. Beatty sent otf the proper not1t'toation to Mr. 
fAlX Mason. On Satu.rday when your letter oame he' was 
1n st. John but his letter went otf yesterday so I hope 
t ,hat all the fomal steps have been taken. 

: As shortly tollowine August 1st as possible 
~_wll1 send you a statement ot expenses incurred by 
t,he Department of Neurology E'.nd fIeut'oru rsery bet ween: "' 
1uly l~t 1933 and August 1st 1934. 

. . Thed1spatoh with whioh you have eeCUl'ed 8 
ii"'ru11ng ror us and allayed our fears in regard to the 

soientifio work 1'01' the coming year, m.e\KOS 1t possible ' 
tor us to go ahee.d with that \'fork. and ul1 011 us in 
the Department teel a debt ot gratitude to the Founda­
'ion tor thespir1t in whioh this .as done. 

,P I had ill oard trom Dr. M.artin saying he was 
/ Yvery sorry to have m18sed Dr. Gregg 1n Paris. I hope 

"f Oregs is getting a muoh earned holiday. 
jf.:.: Gre. tetully yours. 
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11, \ 7lGP/liL. 


